
From: mikemo864@gmail.com <mikemo864@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 1/31/2018 10:42:40 AM
Subject: Personhood/Abortion Legislation ~ Website email from MICHAEL MORRIS

I do not agree with the legislation being proposed by you and others regarding personhood and/or 
abortion in our state of South Carolina. Regardless of what you turn in to law, abortion will not go 
away. Pushing it back in to the back alleys and dark corners of our society is not going to help 
anyone, and will become more harmful to the living, breathing adult whose rights you want to remove. 
No one likes abortion, but history and our courts have deemed it necessary to the livelihood of our 
nation. Reverting to a dark past is not going to help us move forward as an intelligent society. Please 
do not continue down this illiterate path that will only embarrass our state. cc: Richard Cash
 

MICHAEL MORRIS
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